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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear city of BI
I truly hope you do not allow yet another structure to be build in a protected wet land area. These are much needed
elements of the eco system and one by one they are being reduced and altered by exceptions to codes that are meant
to protect the land.
Please do not allow this!

Emily Magnotto, life time resident of BI
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